
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
July 26, 2004 

 
 
 
Edwin R. Rodriquez, Commissioner 
Department of Consumer Protection 
165 Capitol Avenue 
Hartford, CT 06106-1630 
 
Dear Mr. Rodriquez: 
 
 Thank you for your response to our June 21, 2004 field review letter. We reviewed your 
response and appreciate your prompt consideration of our concerns. We are pleased by your 
commitment to make the recommended changes to your regulations. 
 
 Please keep us apprised of your efforts to make these amendments. Also, please provide us a 
copy of the proposed amendments for our review, and a copy of final revisions, when they are 
adopted.    
 
 Please contact us if you have any questions.    
  
   Sincerely,  
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
 
cc: Christopher A. Italia, Chairperson 
 Connecticut Real Estate Appraisal Commission 


